
 

Thursday, October 14, 2004 
@ 7:00 p.m. 

Portsmouth City Hall 
Council Chambers 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to present the proposed final design of the
Newcastle Avenue Roadway and Seawall Reconstruction Project and to
receive public input on the plans. The project includes the reconstruction of
approximately ¼ mile of Newcastle Avenue between Marcy Street and the
bridge located just east of Pleasant Point Drive as well as the reconstruction
of Marcy Street for a distance of approximately 250 feet west of its
intersection with Newcastle Avenue. The project scope also includes: 
 
• Reconstruction of approximately 1,100 linear feet of seawall; 
• Reconstruction of existing roadway, sidewalks and granite curbing; 
• Traffic operational improvements at the intersection of Newcastle Avenue,

Marcy Street and Fernald Court;  
• Installation of new decorative railing and lighting; 
 
Primary goals of the project include restoring the structural integrity of the
seawall, roadway and sidewalks, improving bicycle and pedestrian safety,
and enhancing the aesthetic and scenic qualities of the corridor.  
 

  
For more information, please contact John Burke, City of Portsmouth 

Parking and Transportation Division at 766-1415. 


